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  Climbing Mount Sugarbin Pam Harvey,2003 Nathan loves pistons, drive shafts
and carburettors. And for the new section of the annual Mount Sugarbin Hill
Climb Race he's entered Lightning Rager. But is it powerful enough?
  My Kind of Place Susan Orlean,2005-10-11 New Yorker writer and author of
The Library Book takes readers on a series of remarkable journeys in this
uniquely witty, sophisticated, and far-flung travel book. In this
irresistible collection of adventures far and near, Orlean conducts a tour of
the world via its subcultures, from the heart of the African music scene in
Paris to the World Taxidermy Championships in Springfield, Illinois—and even
into her own apartment, where she imagines a very famous houseguest taking
advantage of her hospitality. With Orlean as guide, lucky readers partake in
all manner of armchair activity. They will climb Mt. Fuji and experience a
hike most intrepid Japanese have never attempted; play ball with Cuba’s
Little Leaguers, promising young athletes born in a country where baseball
and politics are inextricably intertwined; trawl Icelandic waters with Keiko,
everyone’s favorite whale as he tries to make it on his own; stay awhile in
Midland, Texas, hometown of George W. Bush, a place where oil time is the
only time that matters; explore the halls of a New York City school so
troubled it’s known as “Horror High”; and stalk caged tigers in Jackson, New
Jersey, a suburban town with one of the highest concentrations of tigers per
square mile anywhere in the world. Vivid, humorous, unconventional, and
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incomparably entertaining, Susan Orlean’s writings for The New Yorker have
delighted readers for over a decade. My Kind of Place is an inimitable treat
by one of America’s premier literary journalists.
  Race Across the Sky Derek Sherman,2013-07-30 Who would you run one hundred
miles for? Caleb Oberest is an ultramarathon runner, who severed all ties to
his family to race brutal 100-mile marathons across mountains. Shane Oberest
is a sales rep for a cutting-edge biotechnology firm, creating new cures for
the diseases of our time. Shane has spent his life longing to connect with
his older brother, but the distance between them was always too vast. Caleb’s
running group live by strict rules, but Caleb is breaking one of them. He has
fallen in love with a new member and her infant daughter. When Caleb
discovers that the baby has a fatal genetic disease, he reaches out to Shane.
On the verge of becoming a father himself, Shane devises a plan that could
save this baby and bring his lost brother home. But to succeed, both brothers
will need to risk everything they have. And so each begins a dangerous race
that will push them past their boundaries, and take all of Caleb’s legendry
endurance to survive. Derek Sherman’s authentic, compelling story of
ultramarathons, biotechnology, and family takes us deep into new worlds and
examines how far we will go for the people we love.
  Superfluid J. G. Weisend II,2023-10-29 Unless you are a specialist or watch
a lot of obscure YouTube videos you have probably never heard of He II or
superfluid helium. This substance, a unique liquid form of the element
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helium, is produced and used in multi-ton quantities to enable much of modern
science. Altogether, He II is at the heart of more than a dozen large scale
scientific facilities world-wide representing an investment of tens of
billions of dollars. It cools the magnets and cavities that contain and
accelerate the particle beams at the Large Hadron Collider and is also used
in accelerators for the study of rare isotopes and nuclear astrophysics. This
little known liquid is, in reality, one of the enabling technologies of the
future. A manifestation of quantum mechanics, He II exhibits amazing
behaviors. It can flow up the side of a container against gravity, it can
move through small openings without friction, and it can transfer heat
extremely efficiently via a mechanism not seen elsewhere in nature. This book
tells the story of He II. It describes the discovery of the fluid, the
observation and understanding of its behavior, the development of underlying
theory and the evolution of He II from a laboratory curiosity to an
industrial-scale coolant. The current and possible future applications of He
II are described. Like all science and engineering, the story of He II is a
human story and the role that personalities, politics, communication,
cooperation and competition play in the development of He II is captured here
as well. World-famous physicists such as Lev Landau, Richard Feynman, Peter
Kapitza and Kurt Mendelssohn are key players in the story, while secret
police from two different countries have a walk-on role. This work is meant
for the general reader. Without assuming any expertise in physics,
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engineering or mathematics, it illuminates for the general public a little-
known area of science and engineering and shows why it matters. As it turns
out, it’s also a good story.
  Cibola National Forest (N.F.), Proposed Magdalena Ridge Observatory ,2003
  Cycling On Form Tom Danielson,2020-04-07 “After training with CINCH for the
past three years, I’ve learned the cycling-specific techniques that make me a
better rider and racer; healthier and injury-free; and more effective and
positive off the bike.” -- Lilburn Shaw, 2018 Masters Road National Champion
Cycling on Form reveals the pro approach to cycling training. Riding a bike
faster takes more than just fitness. It takes skills that you can master to
become a faster, stronger rider. In his new guide, former professional bike
racer Tom Danielson shows how to transform your cycling from amateur to
professional level with the fitness and time you have now. Danielson reveals
how the pros go beyond the modern standards of interval workouts, base-
building, and recovery to train the whole athlete, mind and body. Danielson
shows how to truly ride and train to the fullest through: Fitness: Self-tests
to identify your riding strengths and weaknesses then focus on custom
training to address them. Mental focus: The pros know that winning means
using your head and your legs. You’ll get pro tips on big-picture goal
setting and mid-ride concentration strategies to help you stay focused.
Execution: Cycling is hard and executing a great ride when it matters takes
practice. Danielson shares on-the-bike skills, efficient and powerful
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techniques, strategies to stay in the race, ways to finish with the lead
group, and how to excel on a ride you’ve never done before. Nutrition: Pro
riders put sports nutrition into daily practice. Danielson distills the facts
of diet, food as fuel, and fueling to recover. Too many cyclists train by
trying to set new Strava PRs, only to get frustrated by the limited gains.
There’s a better way. Cycling On Form unlocks a pro method for riding faster
and stronger.
  Derceto Frederick Guttmann, On a planet in the Kullat Nunu star system,
various intrigues develop to take control of that world. Derceto is warned by
several messengers from the higher realms about the dark intentions of the
Orion and Drakonian confederacy. This beautiful aquatic world is attacked,
but various forces in favor of freedom help them, unleashing a battle between
good and evil in 14,500 BC. C. in the constellation of Pisces.
  The Leeds Story Cycle Daniel Ingram-Brown,Chris Nickson,Rommi Smith,Lorna
Poustie,Jane Steele,Testament,2014-06-22 It's 5th July 2014 and the world's
biggest cycling race is about to depart from Leeds. 22 teams, 198 riders,
2,000 journalists and 4 million people are converging on this Yorkshire city.
Among them are Gizmo the dog, with his owner; a woman carrying a tin full of
memories; a refugee with a rose in their pocket; a student; a grandad and
grandson; and X. For each of them, 5th July will turn out to be a life
changing day. Created by community groups from across the city, The Leeds
Story Cycle is what you get when you put a group of young people, asylum
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seekers, students, retired church folk, writers and recovering addicts in the
same room and ask them to tell a story about their home town. Working with
the groups, this unique collection of stories has been written by author,
Chris Nickson; lyricist, Testament; poet and playwright, Rommi Smith; author,
Daniel Ingram-Brown, poet, Jane Steele; playwright, Lorna Poustie; and
theatre practitioners, Simon Brewis and Lynsey Jones.
  Riding the Dirt Bike Evolution Lewis Hale,2020-03-02 It’s that thing when
you see yourself riding through town on your street bike with the wind
blowing in your hair and your beautiful girlfriend riding behind, wearing
only shorts, sandals, and a halter top. Sounds like fun? Sure does! But
someday you may want something different. It’s that thing as you are taken
back into the 1950s—just as Japan began sending low-cost fun-loving
motorcycles to the US. With the 1960s came a new motorcycling challenge—the
introduction of Europe’s exhausting sport of motocross. This collection of
short stories will take you through years of “The Dirt Bike Evolution” when
motorcyclists across America were being introduced to various forms of racing
on dirt courses, sandy trails, and mountain paths. You will experience the
challenges of traveling to these events. Each decade has brought advances in
technology and development of the dirt bike. Today X Games performers are
doing double flips in the air on these high-tech machines to the excitement
of their stadium-filled audiences. Travel along to the southeast as these
fictional sportsmen racers pursue their passion of riding and racing into
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seven decades. 1
  ASTIA Subject Headings Defense Documentation Center (U.S.),1959
  Velo News ,2007
  Skiing ,1989-12
  Motor Cycling and Motoring ,1966-05
  #geekG@D Patrick Luby,2013
  Running Beyond Ian Corless,2016-11-03 Ultra running is one of the world's
fastest growing sports and in Ian Corless who runs the scene's most
influential podcast, ultra-running has the perfect author to chronicle its
rise. Running Beyond is a homage to the sport's legendary races, unique,
commissioned photography, captures the diverse and striking terrain - from
mountail peaks, to jungles and deserts. Through interviews with the legendary
athletes of the sport, Running Beyond is the ultimate homage to the ultra-
running world. Foreword by record-breaking, world number one, Kilian Jornet
(Run or Die).
  Bikie Charlie Woods,2012-06-22 Bikie lays bare the true heart of cycling.
Every grass-roots enthusiast, keen racing man and elite professional has one
thing in common: he loves his bike and riding it. The author pinpoints the
source of his love, tracing its development in the individual, how it draws
people into a community and then a tradition – creating a whole worldwide
culture to celebrate that deep affection for what is a technological marvel
and transcendent experience. Great champions, too, are inseparable from their
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bikes. They merge into them, becoming a composite image, figures of myth. As
well as exerting an emotional hold, cycling, in its famous races, also mounts
a living proof of exemplary virtues: courage, perseverance and self-sacrifice
– gives us, in fact, a glimpse of the higher reaches of the human spirit.
There is a sense of this mythical realm in every pedal turn, for once astride
a handbuilt lightweight we are put in touch with the greatest riders of all
time. Bikie is the story of one man’s passionate involvement, but in its
forthright sincerity it goes to the roots of what we all share.
  Mud Running Richard Allen,2011-03-01 The Squaw Peak 50-mile trail run is a
unique ultramarathon that climbs 12,000 vertical feet through the rugged
Wasatch Mountains. This is the backdrop for Mud Running, an all-day race
filled with both harsh ordeals and poignant memories. In the tradition of
Nicholas Sparks' Three Weeks With My Brother, a unique travel adventure is
the catalyst in recalling powerful childhood stories. Raised in a home with
six diverse siblings, Allen relates tales of each character as he is reminded
of them along the muddy trail. It is the story of individuals influenced by
one another, sharing a common upbringing but markedly diverse in the outcome.
As diverse as thick snowy mud is from slick warm puddles. Mud Running is also
a story of running, from a novice terrified by a 5-k, to a determined runner
accomplishing 50 miles. This special novel will be enjoyed by runners and
readers alike.
  Jet Race James Broom Lynne,1978
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  One-Way Ticket Jonathan Vaughters,2019-08-27 The new memoir tracing story
of cycling since the 1980s, through the eyes of Jonathan Vaughters, founder
of team Education First and one of the sport's most towering figures.
Jonathan Vaughters' story is the story of modern cycling. From his early
years as a keen cyclist in his hometown in Colorado to his unflinching rite
of passage as a professional rider with US Postal to his elevation as one of
cycling's most resilient, ethical and intelligent team bosses, the highs and
lows of his career have mirrored those of the sport itself. Vaughters has had
a front-row seat for most of the major events in cycling over the past three
decades. He was both a former teammate of Lance and a leading witness against
him. And he went on to renounce doping and start the first pro cycling team
to dedicate itself to clean riding, which has grown into one of the most
successful teams competing today and started a movement that has swept across
the sport. This is also not simply a story of races won and lost: Vaughters
shows readers how he navigated the complex, international business of
building Slipstream into a world-class cycling team. Over the past decade, he
has led the sport out of the scandal-plagued Armstrong era. By presenting the
world with a team made of talented racers built around a rigorous approach to
clean racing, he set a new standard within cycling that has since spread
across the peloton. Written from the unique perspective of both a racer and a
team manager, One-Way Ticket gives the complete story of what it takes to
build a winning team and repair the reputation of a sport.
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  Cycle World Magazine ,1993-01
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